
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,          
 
The Musical Soiree is on 28th June at 6:30pm. 
 
Due to fire regulations we have to issue tickets for our school performances. 
 
The maximum seating capacity in the school hall is 144; therefore, we are initially issuing 
2 tickets to each family.  We appreciate this isn’t ideal, however, if there are spare tickets, 
we will offer these on a first come first served basis. If you would like to receive extra 
tickets, please indicate this below. 
 
Please can we have all ticket requests returned by Friday 23rd June. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Wilcox 
 

Tickets for Musical Soiree 
 

I would like to book 2 tickets for the Musical Soiree on:  
 

Wednesday 28th June 2023@ 6:30pm 
 
I would like if available   extra tickets  
 
I am the parent of:   _____________________________________ 
 
Class: _____________________   Date:  
 
 
 

20th June 2023 
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